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Council Member Motion  
Solid Waste Bylaw Amendment July 23, 2020 
  

     
 
Council Member Motion 
For the Council Meeting of July 29, 2021 
   
 

Date:        July 23, 2021 
 
From:       Councillor Ben Isitt 

   

 
Subject:   Solid Waste Bylaw Amendment 

 

              

 

 
Background: 
 
Council has received a request from the James Bay Child Care Society for the continuation of 
solid waste collection services, which they received for a period of several decades prior to 
2021. 
 
Due to a technical defect in the City of Victoria Solid Waste Bylaw 12-086, City staff advised the 
society that they were ineligible to receive solid waste collection services following completion 
of the redevelopment of the facility earlier this year. 
 
It is therefore recommended that Council approve an amendment to the Solid Waste Bylaw to 
permit the resumption of solid waste collection services for the James Bay Child Care Society. 
 
Recommendation: 
 
That Council amend the Solid Waste Bylaw 12-086 by adding a new section 4B: “The City may 
collect solid waste from non-residential properties where it is practical to so do, including but not 
limited to child care centres and community centres.” 
 
 

 Respectfully submitted, 

  
Councillor Isitt 

 
 
Attachment: 
1. City of Victoria Solid Waste Bylaw 12-086 


